



Tomingley Gold Operations – Community Consultation Committee Meeting

Date: 11th February 2016

Time: 6pm

Location: TGO Meeting Room

MINUTES	ACTION
Meeting Opened: 6.00pm Mark Williams introduced James Hamilton as the new Independent Chairperson. James Introduced himself and commenced the meeting agenda.	
Apologies: Ben Rees (BR), Barbara Dunn	
Committee Members Present :	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Sallie McGaw (SM) • Paul Brydon (PB), • Gavin Dart (GD) • Sean Buxton SB • Mark Williams (MW) 	
Observers Present:	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Nil 	
Declaration of Interest: Nil	
Minutes from Previous Meeting: Approved subject to attendee amendments	
Correspondence: Letter from Department of Planning and Environment confirming James Hamilton’s appointment as CCC Independent Chairperson.	
Business arising from previous minutes:	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • MW Community News letter was delivered to Tomingley village and surrounding area. 	
Operations update provided by MW:	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Noise – Update on activities – Acoustic treatment – 1 house remains to be completed. • Ongoing noise issue with one land owner. Discussions are continuing. • Rehabilitation update – works continue on WRE2. Seeding will commence March/April 	

MINUTES	ACTION
<p>Community Information and feedback:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Caloma 2 and underground Project Approval amendment – Submissions were received from government agencies, NSC and an adjoin land owner. TGO has provided a response back to the submissions to the Department of Planning and Environment. • Water pipeline – TGO is in discussions with NSC to hook the Narromine bore pipeline up to the Tomingley water supply dams to provide raw water. TE discussed options regarding water to Village <p>VPA Funding:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Funding applications were received and have been reviewed and should be released by NSC next week. Details will be provided at next meeting. • Discussion was held on where the grant money should be spent. It was generally agree by the committee that the majority of funds should be targeted at Tomingley however where small projects had links to Tomingley or serviced Tomingley 	
<p>Discussion was held on:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Discussion lead by new Chairperson on committee and aims and aspirations for the future 	
<p>Next meeting 6pm Thursday 12th May 2016</p>	
<p>Meeting Closed: 7pm</p>	